
COVID-19 

 

20th March 2020 
 

In view of the current health situation we ask that members, guests and visitors to the club 
follow this ‘minimum’ advice: 

Golf Course: 

• Flags on the greens to be left in the hole. 

• Rakes have been removed – bunkers will be raked by the greens staff at the 
beginning of the day and we ask all players to smooth the sand with their club or 
foot. 

• All ball-washers are not in use and have been bagged (please do not remove). 

• Social Distancing – please be sensible and not congregate in large groups at the 
putting green, 1st tee and other areas around the course.  Please observe the 2 
metre rule and personal requests from your playing partners. 

• When teeing off from designated starting points please allow a 10 minute window 
between groups.  This will be introduced on the tee reservation sheet for 
competitions after Saturday, 28th March 2020.  

Competition Entry: 

• PSI machines are not to be used until further notice and have been bagged (please 
do not remove). 

• On competition days please report to the pro shop (and or starter if in use) prior to 
play to register your intention to play in the competition.  The competition entry 
charge will be deducted from your member card via the back office system by the 
pro shop/office. 

• Supplementary cards – if you are submitting a supplementary card please report 
your intention to the professional shop prior to play. 

Summer Knockouts (Men): 

• It is intended to run these competitions and to allow for a further review the entry 
deadline has been extended to 30th April 2020.  Entry to be via howdidido or the 
Club V1 member app; (download this from the club’s website www.shgc.co.uk) 

Clubhouse: 

• It is intended to keep the clubhouse operating and this may be on a restricted basis 
at times. 

• Social Distancing – please be sensible and not congregate un-necessarily throughout 
the clubhouse areas, especially in large groups. Please observe the 2 metre rule and 
personal requests from your fellow members, members of staff and other users of 
the clubhouse. 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this unprecedented situation 
we find ourselves in. 

Chris Cooper 
Manager 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

http://www.shgc.co.uk/

